
September 

Most of Freshers was largely dominated by Freshers Fair. We were focused on using these weeks to 

ensure a high level of engagement with the Union, actively going out onto campus as well as at the 

Freshers’ Fair to recruit for Course Reps and Student Representatives on Council.  

However, at the end of Freshers, I began the process for the creation of a Student Manifesto, holding 

an introductory meeting to explain the process and create a discussion as to what would be needed 

to be included in it as well as establishing some policy leads. 


